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New food benefits for children coming soon 
Sign up to get a message when Summer EBT starts taking 
applications 
 
Summer EBT is a new grocery benefits program that starts 
this summer. It helps families buy food for their school-aged 
children during the summer when school is out. Families will 
get $120 for each eligible child. They will receive the 
benefits in one payment on an Oregon EBT card.  
 
Families that have SNAP, TANF or OHP don’t need to 
apply. Summer EBT food benefits will be added to their 
Oregon EBT card automatically. Families will get a letter for 
each eligible child by mail or email when their benefits have been sent.  
 
Families that do not have SNAP, TANF or OHP and may be eligible will 
need to apply. Children are likely to qualify if they go to schools with free or 
reduced-price meal programs and live in households that meet income 
requirements for those programs. Go to sebt.oregon.gov to check if your 
child may be eligible. You can sign-up to get a notification by text or email 
when it’s time to do the application.  
 
For more information, visit sebt.oregon.gov or ebtv.oregon.gov. 
 

 

https://www.oregon.gov/odhs/food/Pages/sebt.aspx
https://www.oregon.gov/odhs/food/Pages/sebt.aspx
https://www.oregon.gov/odhs/es/alimentos/Pages/ebt-de-verano.aspx

